
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF LAND 
BOROUGH BRIGGS ROAD, ELGIN 

NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that Moray Council is considering the disposal of an area of 

common good land extending to 1.015ha or thereby at Borough Briggs Road, Elgin, 

as shown on the attached location plan.  Disposal refers to the sale, lease or transfer 

to any other party whether or not a fee is paid. 

 

The documents relating to this request can be viewed online at 

www.moray.gov.uk/CAT via the News section or at the below noted locations notice 

boards or by contacting the Asset Management Coordinator via email 

CAT@moray.gov.uk. 

 

 Elgin Community Centre 

 Elgin Library 

 Elgin Access Point 

 

Any representations regarding the proposed disposal of land should be submitted in 

writing to the Asset Management Coordinator at the address below no later than 

12 Noon on 25 October 2019.  Representations should state the name and address 

of the person making the representation, the matters to which they relate, and the 

grounds on which they are made. 

 

Written representations should be submitted to: 

Email: CAT@moray.gov.uk 
Post:  The Moray Council 

Asset Management Coordinator 
High Street, Elgin IV30 1BX 
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